HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY
Monday 11 September 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

Wednesday 27 September 2023 - Following the success of our previous Macmillan

coffee mornings we have decided to host this event again. So many of our families and friends have
had the wonderful support of Macmillan and we feel this year it is extra important to support this
event. Details are as follows:-

Parents/carers/family and friends are welcome to join us between 8.30 am and 10.00 am and again at
1.00 pm and 2.45 pm, the event is to be held in our blue building. There will be cakes/buns on sale

together with fundraising activities. All proceeds will be donated to Macmillan.

If you would like to bake buns/cakes or donate any raffle prizes these would be appreciated, you could
take these to the blue building on Tuesday afternoon or bring with you on Wednesday to one of the
above sessions.

Everyone is welcome & thank you in advance.

All proceeds will be donated to Macmillan.

Thank-you for your continued support.
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